
 
 

   

   

January 21, 2019 
004/2019-VOP 

E X T E R N A L  C O M M U N I C A T I O N  

To: B3’s Market Participants and Other Stakeholders – BM&FBOVESPA 
 Segment 

Re: Daily Bulletin (BD) and Daily Information Bulletin (BDI) – No Change to 
Format or Publication Frequency. 

Complementing External Communications 011/2018-VPC (dated June 29, 2018) 
and 018/2018-VPC (dated October 11, 2018), B3 hereby informs you that no 
changes will be made to the coverage, format or publication frequency of Boletim 
Diário (BD) and Boletim Diário de Informações (BDI), which will continue to be 
issued in accordance with the current model. 
 
Further information can be obtained from Trading Support by telephone on +55 11 
2565-5000, option 2, or by email at tradingsupport@b3.com.br.  
 
 
 
 
José Ribeiro de Andrade  
Chief Product and Client Officer 
 

mailto:tradingsupport@b3.com.br

